‘ HISTORIC NEIGHBORHOOD

February 17, 2019

The Honorable Laura Pastor, Councilwoman
City of Phoenix

200 W Washington 11t Floor

Phoenix, AZ 85003

Dear Councilwoman Pastor:

On behalf of the Willo Neighborhood Association, please be advised that the
Willo Board of Directors passed a motion at it’s February 5, 2019 meeting to
support Equus Group and Norris Design in their proposed Planned Unit
Development (PUD) plan for residential homes on the vacant lot between
Cambridge Avenue, Virginia Avenue and First Avenue. We ask your support for
this change in zoning from CO to PUD.

We look forward to your support of this important project to bring back
residential homes to the neighborhood. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Robert L. Cané

Willo Board President

cc: Larry Heath, Cambridge Properties, Inc.
Alan Stephenson, City of Phoenix, Planning & Development
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